
 
P.A.C. Report No. 72 – Chapter 1 of Part 4 

 
Planning, provision and management of public parking spaces 

 
 

 

- 5 - 

 The Committee held two public hearings on 10 and 31 May 2019 
respectively to receive evidence on this subject.  In view of the number of issues 
raised under this subject, the Committee has decided to hold a further hearing and 
defer a full report on this subject in order to allow itself more time to consider the 
evidences and the issues raised in the Director of Audit's Report.   
 
 


